Dear LBA Families,
[bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to celebrating the birth of Christ this Christmas.  We trust that each of you will give thanks to our wonderful God for sending His Son to be our Savior.  Our Christmas break will be December 23rd  – January 1st. LBA classes resume Thursday, January 2nd.
